
 

Dear Bright Beginnings NYC Parents, 

Winter is flying by here at Bright Beginnings! The kiddos absolutely 

loved exploring the snowy landscape all around us on our walks and 

were very surprised to see that the leaves haven’t returned to the trees yet (we’re 

all ready to welcome spring with open arms!). Before we march into March, let’s 

reflect on a few of our favorite moments from February.   

 Preschool  

 The Friends have had a blast learning about their favorite super pals 

this month! To kick off our extra strength learning, the Big Friends took to 

the skies during our Superman Quick Change game. Following that, the 



Friends explored our favorite cartoon heroes with the Powerpuff Girls and 

mixed up a magic potion of sugar, spice, and everything nice (with a dash of 

chemical X of course)! The Big Friends also learned about the real 

life hero Malala Yousafzai by drawing their own classroom where 

everyone was invited to learn (even our friend Bluey)! To finish our high flying 

adventures, the Friends took a look at how dogs can be heroes and rescued letters 

from a shaving cream avalanche. Going along with our super studies, the Big 

Friends moved through the alphabet with the uppercase and lowercase letters K, 

L and M! A few of our favorite linguistic moments from this month included our 

K is for Keyboard letter match, exploring leaves with a magnifying glass for 

letter L, and making mondo moon rocks for letter M. Wonderful work Big Friends! 

 The Little Friends had just as much action-packed fun in February! To 

begin our larger-than-life learning, the Friends took a closer look at our favorite 

comic book heroes and caught a few dastardly letters using our paper plate 

Wonder Woman lassos. Next, the Friends came to the rescue during our PJ mask 

studies and saved our classroom toy people during our Owlette’s Quick Save Race! 

After that, the Friends took a trip through history and learned more about Martin Luther 

King Jr. and what made him a hero with our Hero Helping Hands craft. To wrap up the 

month, the Friends went on a wild adventure learning about animal superheroes and had a 

blast making a garden and keeping it safe just like a spider. Tying into our fast-paced 

discoveries, the Little Friends also covered the letters K, L, and M! Some of our letter 

highlights from this month included collecting number leaves like a hungry Koala, 

rescuing our Lego pals from ice during our L is for Lego Ice Evacuation 

game, and movin’ and groovin’ while jamming to our favorite songs 

during our M is for Music instrument party! Great job Little Friends! 



 We’re excited to introduce our theme for March: Fairytales! The Friends 

have been super interested in the classic books displayed in our library and 

have been seen flying with dragons at the playground (the kinds who love 

tacos of course!). All through March, the kiddos will be learning more about where 

princes and princesses live, mythical creatures, and will even get a chance to write their 

own fairytale. We’re ready for an epic adventure come March!  

After-School 

 Our After-Schoolers had a lovely February filled with sweets and other 

Valentine’s Day treats! The kiddos were eager to share their Valentine haul with 

the group and even got to make their own. Other activities that stood out this 

month included printing with chalk, getting super during our Incredible’s yoga, 

and crafting our own paper plate pizzas. We also got to make some candy hearts dance 

with baking soda and vinegar and played a high energy game of hopscotch. Way to go 

After-School! 

 Housekeeping  

 There is only one important date to keep in mind for March. 

Bright Beginnings NYC will be closed for both programs on Friday, 

March 8th for Staff Development Day. We will reopen on Monday, 

March 11th with a regular schedule.  

 Next, we have plenty of space open for our Fun Friday Parent Readers! If you 

would like to read to the kiddos, please let us know at the door and we’ll add your name 

to the list. Happy reading ☺ . 

 Finally, we are still on the search for the perfect fit for our teaching team. 

We will be having a few new faces pop into the classroom as we move 

through the process of finding the right candidate. Please refer to the previous 



e-mails sent regarding our teacher hiring process for more 

information. As always, we will keep you updated with any new 

details we receive regarding our teaching teams as they arise. 

We look forward to growing our wonderful Bright Beginnings family and for what the 

future has in store! 

Important Dates: 

-March 8th: Staff Development Day. SCHOOL CLOSED  

That wraps up February! We hope you all had a wonderful Valentine’s Day and 

are as ready for the warmer months ahead as we are! As always, please catch us 

at the door or send us an e-mail if you have any questions, comments, or ideas. 

We’ll see you in March! 

Sincerely,  

Bright Beginnings NYC Staff  


